@ JAPAN INTERNATIONAL COOPERATION CENTER

3 July, 2018

Mr. Dr. A.R.M Tariq

Project Director (JDS Project) and Joint Secretary (Japan)
Economic Relations Division (ERD)
Ministry of Finance, Dhaka

Attention: Mr. Md. Hasan Maruf, Deputy Project Director (JDS Project) and Deputy Secretary,
Branch: Japan-III, Economic Relations Division, Ministry of Finance

Subject: JDS Website Linking Request

Dear Sir,

Thank you very much for your continuous support to the Project for Human Resource
Development Scholarship by Japanese Grant Aid (JDS).

Applications for the Project for Human Resource Development Scholarship (JDS) under 18®
Batch (Master Degree Program) will be received from 22 July 2018 to 4 October 2018 within
office hour 09:00 am to 12:30 pm and 01:30 pm to 05:00 pm, Sunday to Thursday at the
following address:
o Japan International Cooperation Center (JICE), JDS Project Office in
Bangladesh. L-261. The Pan Pacific Sonargaon, 107 Kazi N Islam Avenue
Dhaka-12135, Bangladesh.

In this regards, we would like to request for your kind support to request all
Ministries/Divisions to link the following JDS website at their official websites on or before
22 July, 2018 for effective public announcement and detailed information, application
guidelines, application form.

o Website: http://jds-scholarship.org/

Your generous understanding and kind cooperation in this regard will be highly appreciated as
always.

Sincerely yours,
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Reiko Furuichi (Ms)

Country Director
JICE JDS Project Office in Bangladesh
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